
News release 12-6-20 
 
Incidents:  
 
11-30-20 
 
At 0051hr this department responded to call 20MPD1834 for an alarm at a closed 
business on W. Jackson St. 
 
At 0409hr this department responded to call 20MPD1835 for a 911 hang up call from a 
residence on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 1617hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1837 for a theft at a business on 
1438 S Washington St. 
 
At 1838hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1838 for a report of a fire at a 
residence on S Crawford St. 
 
At 2222hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1839 for an alarm at a business on 
N Washington St. 
 
 
12-1-20 
 
 
At 0856hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1840 for a report of a juvenile 
problem at a residence on N. Crawford St. 
 
At 1211hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1841 for a report of a parking 
problem at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1847hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1842 to assist a motorist with 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on S Washington St. 
 
At 2302hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1843 for a robbery at a residence 
on S Washington St. 
 
12-2-20 
 
At 0744hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1844 for a breaking and entering 
at a business on Wooster Road. 
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At 0953hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1845 for a lockout at a business 
on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1034hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1846 for a fraud at a residence on 
Bob White Lane. 
 
At 1310hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1847 for a recovered property on 
S. Washington St. 
 
At 1542hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1848 for a report of fraud at a 
residence on Quinn Cir. 
 
At 1638hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1849 for a report of fraud at a 
business on Wooster Rd. 
 
12-3-20 
 
At 0922hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1850 for a civil stand-by at a 
residence on S. Crawford St. 
 
At 1215hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1851 for a mental at a residence 
on Rustic Drive. 
 
At 1250hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1852 to assist the Mohican Youth 
Academy detention center with an escape on S. Washington St. Both subjects at large 
were apprehended and returned to the facility in Perrysville. 
 
At 1450hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1853 for a lockout at a business 
on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1828hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1854 for a report of an open door 
at a business on S Washington St. 
 
12-4-20 
 
At 0927hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1855 for a theft at a business on 
S. Washington St. 
 
At 1412hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1858 for a disabled vehicle on S. 
Monroe St. 
 
At 1509hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1859 for a welfare check at a 
residence on Lakeview Drive. 
 
At 1543hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1860 to assist a motorist with 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1512hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1861 to assist a motorist with 
unlocking their vehicle at a residence on E Jones St. 
 
At 1618hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1862 for a report of possible 
mental issues at a business on S Washington St. 
 



At 1555hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1863 for an assault at a business 
on N Washington St. 
 
At 1933hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1864 for a report of trespassing at 
a business on S Washington St. 
 
At 2302hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1865 to assist a citizen at a 
residence at a residence on N Washington St. 
 
12-5-20 
 
At 1100hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1866 for a trespass at a business 
on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1249hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1897 for a lockout of a vehicle on 
S. Washington St. 
 
At 1530hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1898 for an auto theft at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1619hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1869 for a report of trespassing at 
a business on S Washington St. 
 
At 1700hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1870 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on N Washington St.  
 
At 2007hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1871 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on Uhl St. 
 
12-6-20 
 
At 0124hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1872 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a residence on N Crawford St. 
 
At 0303hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1873 for a report of an open door 
at a business on S Washington St. 
 
At 0438hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1874 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a residence on N Crawford St. 
 
At 1751hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1875 for a report of a theft at a 
residence on SR39. 
 
 
Accidents: 
 
11-30-20 
 
At 1026hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1836 for a one vehicle non injury 
crash on Blackbird Alley.  A report was filed. 
 
12-4-20 
 



At 1127hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1856 for a 1 vehicle non0injury 
accident on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1314hrs this department responded to call 20MPD1857 for a 2 vehicle non-injury 
accident on S. Washington St. 


